
DECEMBER SCOOP SUBMISSION  - ARTS COUNCIL FOR THE SOUTH SHUSWAP (K 

Brown) 

FACES WINTER RECITAL DECEMBER 16TH 

Some of the FACES Dance Students will be showcasing what they’ve learned to date at 

the annual  Winter Concert & Dessert Event taking place at the Shuswap Lake Estates 

Community Hall on Sunday December 16th.  Tickets are just $7 and include dessert.  For 

tickets call Karen: 250.515.3276.   

THE HOLIDAY SEASON IS NOW UPON US – WHY NOT GIVE THE GIFT OF ART ! 

A new session of lessons will begin in January at FACES.  Why not give lessons to a child 

in mu sic,dance or art for the new year?  For more information, visit the Arts Council for 

the South Shuswap website at shuswaparts.com and follow the FACES link to see all of 

our programming.  Tuition for the year will be prorated for those wishing to start in 

January.  

ARTS COUNCIL & THE  SHUSWAP CULTURE COMMUNITY CALENDAR INITIATIVE 

Shuswap Culture (shuswapculture.ca) has been active now for exactly six months. The 

Arts Council launched the central community calendar in May of this year and it appears 

that it’s catching on!   Although the Arts Council for the South Shuswap serves primarily 

the communities of the South Shuswap, this new calendar is serving all areas including 

Salmon Arm, Enderby, Armstrong, North Shuswap, Chase, Sicamous and at times, 

Kamloops.  The calendar focuses primarily on specific events and happenings in the 

Shuswap, ones that locals and tourists can use to seek out events by community, by date 

or by interest area. The cost to share events on Shuswap Culture is free for all non-profits. 

There is a small fee payable for businesses.  For more information on how you can share 

your upcoming event(s) on the Shuswap Culture calendar, please email Jacquie at:   

assist@shuswapculture.ca    
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